THE STATE

"ALASKA

April 28, 2015

GOVERNOR BILL WALKER

Bayshore/Klatt Community Council
Attn: Bob Hoffman, President
VIA email: bavklattcc@hotmail.com

Cc: info@communitycouncils.org

Department of Commerce, Community,
and Economic Development

ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD

Re: Notice of Liquor License Renewal Applications

Dear Mr. Hoffman,

Sarah Daulton Oates
2400 Viking Drive
Anchorage, AK 99501
Direct: 907.269.0356
Fax: 907.334.2285

We have received a renewal application for each of the following licenses within your

jurisdiction:
Lic. # Doing Business As License Type Licensee Premises Address
322 Brown Jug Package Store Liquor Stores USA North, Inc. 9200 Old Seward Hwy.
814 The Bradley House Beverage Dispensary Nakada Corporation 11321 Old Seward Hwy.
Carlo’s Fine Mexican Carlo’s Fine Mexican
3538 Restaurant Beverage Dispensary Restaurant, Inc. 11401 Old Seward Hwy.
3973 Holiday #602 Package Store Holiday Alaska, Inc. 10630 Old Seward Hwy.
Restaurant/Eating 11109 Old Seward Hwy.
4727 A Taste of Thai Place Alaska’s Taste of Thai, LLC Ste. 6
11109 Old Seward Hwy.
4732 WineStyles Package Store Fifer, LLC Ste. 2

AS 04.11.310(b) requires that the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board provide notice to a
community council about pending applications for liquor licenses. Additionally, under AS
04.21.010, the local governing body shall provide notice to you “at least 10 days before the
date set for municipal action on an application...”. Please contact your municipal/borough
clerk for scheduled review by the assembly. Comments you may have about the application
should first be presented to your local governing body.

If you have any questions or concerns or require additional information, please feel free to

contact me directly.

Sincerely,




Sarah Daulton Oates

Records & Licensing Supervisor
sarah.oates@alaska.gov
(907)269-0356



